
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

April 28, 2021 
 
The Honorable Rosa DeLauro, Chair  The Honorable Kay Granger, Ranking Member 
House Appropriations Committee  House Appropriations Committee 
Rayburn House Office Building  Rayburn House Office Building 
Washington, DC 20515   Washington, DC 20515 
 
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 
I am requesting funding for a school based pediatric telehealth network in fiscal year 

2022. 
 

The entity to receive funding for this project is Prince George’s County Department of 
Health, located at 1701 McCormick Dr, Largo, MD 20774. 
 

The funding would be used for to the Prince George’s County Health Department 
(PGCHD) to build a school-based pediatric telehealth network to connect students in 100 Prince 
George’s County public schools to critical somatic and mental health care.  

 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

With warmest regards, I am 
 

Sincerely yours, 
 

 
 

STENY H. HOYER 
HOUSE MAJORITY LEADER 


